
August 12, 2021 

SUBJECT: CIRCULATION OF PROPOSED ADDENDUM PREPARED BY SA RECYCLING FOR 
THE PROPOSED SA RECYCLING LEASE EXTENSION 

SA Recycling has prepared an Addendum to the Port of Los Angeles 1996 certified Hugo Neu-Proler 
Lease Renewal EIR (Certified EIR), State Clearinghouse No. 93071074, for a proposed five-year 
extension to their current lease. There are no proposed changes to SA Recycling’s current operation. 
SA Recycling has shared this Draft Addendum with the City of Los Angeles Harbor Department 
(Harbor Department) in the hopes that Harbor Department staff will present this item to the Los 
Angeles Board of Harbor Commissioners (Board) for consideration. While not required for the 
purposes of the California Environmental Quality Act, the Harbor Department has decided to circulate 
this document to selected interested parties for a period of 30 days for public review and comment 
prior to bringing to our Board for consideration. The document is attached herein and available for 
public review on the Port of Los Angeles website at: 
www.portoflosangeles.org/environment/environmental-documents. 

Comments on the Draft Addendum should be submitted in writing prior to the end of the 30-day public 
review period and must be postmarked by September 10, 2021. Please submit written comments to: 

Christopher Cannon, Director 
City of Los Angeles Harbor Department 
Environmental Management Division 
425 S. Palos Verdes Street 
San Pedro, CA 90731 

Written comments may also be sent via email to ceqacomments@portla.org. All correspondence, 
through mail or email, should include the project title in the subject line. 

For additional information, please contact the Harbor Department Environmental Management 
Division at (310) 732-3675. 

Sincerely, 

CHRISTOPHER CANNON 
Director of Environmental Management 
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